
From: registrar
To:
Subject: EB-2018-0242 FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 3:37:38 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 3:25 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Cameron Douglas

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

I strongly oppose the sale of PDI.  As we ramp up our climate action efforts, the generation network will almost
certainly decentralize (solar, biomass etc).  If Peterborough wants to step forward, it will be much easier if we are in
control of our distribution network.  In Germany, communities are now trying to buy back their local networks (that
we sold decades ago) so they can better integrate their local renewable generation.  I don't want to be faced with
trying to buy back what we never should have sold in the first place.

-- Attachment --




